
Dear Legal Aid Group Member 
 
It would appear that the LAA is currently reviewing historic matters where they have erroneously 
paid out costs in excess of the costs limitation. I am aware of several matters where the LAA have 
recently recouped overpayments from providers, where payments were made a number of years 
ago. On at least one matter the LAA were requested to cap the payment to the costs limitation, but 
failed to do so.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Rachel Perkins 
ACL Legal Aid Group Executive Committee Member 
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